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September 27, 2018 
 

 
Dear CAO/Treasurer, 
 

Further to the information provided in the 2019 Annual Billing Statement package I wish to 

provide you with an update with respect to the payment of the remaining 2018 Court Security 

and Prisoner Transportation Grant allotment.  The Ministry advised the OPP on September 26, 

2018 of the fact that the distribution of the final 2018 grant allotment is currently on hold as a 

result of the government’s continuing expenditure management review.  This review is expected 

to set service delivery planning as part of a multi-year planning process. 

 

We appreciate your patience during this review period and we commit to provide an update as 

soon as it is available. 

 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
M.M. (Marc) Bedard 
Superintendent 
Commander, 
Municipal Policing Bureau 


